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Electrifying Irish dancers will perform in two free shows March 9 

Children ages 4 and older are invited to a riveting Riverdance-style performance of jigs, reels 

and hornpipes by award-winning Irish dancers from Mission Viejo. 

The special performance takes place in two free shows at 2 p.m. and 3:30 p.m. on Saturday, 

March 9 at the Norman P. Murray Community and Senior Center, 24932 Veterans Way. 

Dancers from the Butler-Fearon-O'Connor School of Irish Dance will dazzle and amaze audience 

members with their electrifying precision, talent and energy. The dancers have been dedicating 

countless hours to training for the March 24 World Championship in Boston.   

Under the direction of Rose Fearon and Jillian McDermott, many of these dancers have recently 

returned from Glasgow, Scotland where they faced some of the world's toughest competition in 

the All Scotland Championships in Irish Dancing.  

Don't miss the opportunity to see local Irish dancers – from the adorable young beginners to the 

highly accomplished champions – as they perform the intricate steps of this living tradition.  

The program is sponsored by the Friends of the Mission Viejo Library. For more information, 

call 949-830-7100 x5107. 
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